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ANNOUNCEMENT OF CANCELLATION 
Of  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
 

 
 
 
This announcement serves as official notification that effective September 30, 2011, Request for 
Proposal, DCH-HIT-02, for Advertising and Public Relations Services for Health Information 
Technology is cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
Barry Shepard 
Category Manager 
Georgia Department of Community Health 
Office of Procurement Services and Grant Administration 
2 Peachtree Street, NW 
35th Floor, Office # 462 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
404-463-3862 
404-657-0223-fax 
bshepard@dch.ga.gov   
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